
 
 
 
 
 
 

		

	

	

December	12th	2023	

Ms.	Yan	Yinghong	
Esther	Hall	
Shantou	University	
China	
	
Dear	Ms.	Yan,		

AYLTLC	2024	Letter	of	Invitation	

Warmest	Greetings	from	Asian	Youth	Leaders	Travel	and	Leaning	Camp	2024!	

We	would	like	to	cordially	invite	you	to	participate	in	the	11th	Asian	Youth	Leaders	Travel	and	Learning	

Camp	 (AYLTC	 2024)	 which	 is	 to	 be	 held	 from	 the	 15th	 to	 19th	 February	 2024	 in	 the	Republic	 of	

Singapore.	

AYLTLC	2024	aims	at	bringing	student	leaders	worldwide,	through	engaging	activities,	to	enhance	their	

abilities	 in	 cross-cultural	 interaction	 and	 cooperation,	 which	 will	 further	 equip	 them	 to	 be	 effective	

leaders.	 In	 addition,	 participants	 will	 be	 able	 to	 understand	 more	 about	 Singapore	 -	 a	 multiracial,	

multilingual	and	multicultural	society	from	various	perspectives.	Furthermore,	they	will	be	able	to	explore	

the	wide	array	 of	 cultural	 richness,	 technological	 advancement	and	 educational	 rigor	 that	 have	made	

Singapore	one	of	Asia’s	most	progressive	nations	over	the	last	20	years.	Nevertheless,	what	they	will	learn	

here	may	not	only	be	unique	 to	Singapore,	but	also	applicable	 to	 their	home	countries	as	well	as	 the	

increasingly	interconnected	and	interdependent	world.	

Should	you	have	any	queries,	you	may	contact	us	via	ps@ayltlc.com	or	visit	our	website	www.ayltlc.com		

On	behalf	of	the	Organizing	Committee	of	Asian	Youth	Leaders	Travel	and	Learning	Camp	2024,	we	extend	

the	warmest	welcome	to	you!	

Yours	Sincerely,

	

	

	
Jessica	Poon	(Ms.)	
Chief	Operating	Officer	
Asian	Youth	Leaders	Travel	and	Learning	Camp	2024	


